
Fay-Luther  trailhead
improvements coming
The Fay-Luther trailhead in the Carson Valley will be closed
Thursday and Friday.

Hiking access will available by using the Jobs Peak Ranch
trailhead.

Qualcon Contractors will be fixing a 2,500-square-foot section
area, including filling in potholes.

Carson Valley Trails Association is paying for the work.
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